
 

CANVAS for Parents 

In an attempt to assist all students and parents with staying on track with assignments and 

lessons, L.A. Ainger Middle School and CCPS have implemented a new Learning Management 

System called Canvas. Parents have access to CANVAS through the Parent Observer role. 

Observers have limited permissions that will allow them to see what is going on in a course and 

the calendar of assignments.  Like students, Observers cannot view a course until it is published, 

and the course has started. After creating a CANVAS account, parents have two ways to view 

their child’s course information, either through the CANVAS web page and/or through the 

CANVAS App. 

Instructions for creating an account and pairing with your student: 

 

https://yourcharlotteschools.instructure.com/login/canvas
https://www.youtube.com/embed/t-5sWZODhY8?feature=oembed

